
 

Talk for Writing Project 2020  

Friday, 20th March 2020 

(2-3.30pm with coffee and cakes provided) 

This is a FREE event for Senior Leaders only 
 

This meeting will enable you to: 
 

 Tour St Matthew’s and look at books across the curriculum to observe 

Talk for Writing in action. 

 Discuss with leaders and Talk for Writing consultants how and why Talk 

for Writing works 

  Explore the principles behind embedding the Talk for Writing     process 

successfully over time. 

 Find out about our Talk for Writing project 2020: a two year support pro-

gramme to embed the approach for sustained  improvements in your 

school. 

How to book 

Download the booking form from our school’s website http://www.st-matthews.bham.sch.uk/t4w.html  and 

email the form to smts@st-matthews.bham.sch.uk .  When we have received your application, stating the date and 

numbers, we will then confirm receipt by email and send out an invoice for payment.  Please note that places 

will only be confirmed on receipt of payment either by cheque or BACS made prior to the course starting.  

Refunds will be made for cancellations no later than 7 days before the training session. 

If you have any questions, please contact Michele Simister or Louisa Farrow by email (see above) or by 

phone on 0121 359 1602.  

St Matthew’s Teaching School 

in association with Talk for Writing presents: 

http://www.st-matthews.bham.sch.uk/t4w.html
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